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Wherever necessary and appropriate students are advised of safety
precautions in warm weather. To assist the school in this goal we give:

Students have access to shaded areas.
Students have access to water.

The wearing of a baseball cap whilst participating in P.E / outdoor lessons
during hot weather is encouraged.

In extremely hot conditions the school sports hall will be fully utilised.
Safety in the sun precautions are given to parents and students prior to
external trips and visits and use of sun cream in these situations is
encouraged.

It is the responsibility of all staff to encourage safety in the sun.




